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Factory (Unit I) : 21,22,33,34, Industrial Area Richhai, Jabalpur - 482010 M.P.,  

Factory (Unit II)  : NH12-A, Village Udaipura, Teh. Niwas, Distt. Mandla - 481661 M.P.,  

Factory (Unit III)  : Plot No. 690 to 693 & 751 to 756, Sector III, Industrial Area, Pithampur, Distt. Dhar,  

Factory (Unit IV)  : Industrial Area Richhai, Jabalpur - 482010 M.P. 

Factory (Unit V)  : Plot No. 742, Asangi Phase Area, Saraikela, Jharkhand – 932109,  

Factory (Unit VI)    : Village Imlai, Near Deori Railway Station, P.O. Panagar, Jabalpur - 483220 

 
Date - 25.04.2020 

 
The Secretary, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd                         
‘Exchange Plaza,’ 5th Floor 
Plot No. C/1, G. Block 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), 
Mumbai – 400 051 
Fax No. 022-26598237/38, 
66418124/25/26 
 
Scrip Code – CEBBCO 
 

                The Secretary,     
BSE Limited,   
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,     
Mumbai – 400 001 
Fax No. 022-2272 3121/2272 2037 

 
 
                
 
               Scrip Code – 533272 

  
Dear Sir, 

      
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 – Resumption of operations 

  
This has reference to our letter dated 31st March 2020 vide which we had intimated about the suspension of 
operations in light of COVID-19 outbreak. 
 
The Ministry of Home Affairs (“MHA”), Government of India, vide order dated 15th April 2020, has issued revised 
consolidated Guidelines under which Industries/Industrial Establishments have been allowed to resume their 
operations. 
 
We wish to update that in line with the directions issued by the government and after obtaining permission of the 
district administration, the Company has resumed partial operations in some of its manufacturing units and is in 
the process of doing so for the other units. The Company will gradually step up its operations depending upon the 
directions being issued by the government time to time. 
 
Please note that the employees based at the corporate office and other offices continue to work from their homes. 
 
As a responsible corporate citizen, the Company is taking utmost care to ensure health and safety of its employees 
and business associates and is fully committed to the wellbeing of its people including the society at large and will 
do everything possible to support the Government overcome the challenge faced by our Nation. 
 

 


